
 

 
April 02, 2024 
  
  
Nikhil Handa 
Vpo Mandaur, Distt, Patiala 
Patiala, Punjab  
India 
 
Dear Nikhil Handa, 
 
It is my sincere pleasure to formally congratulate you on your acceptance to Monroe College’s Bachelor's in Accounting
degree program. Your program will start on September 6, 2024. 
 
You are now part of a dynamic learning community that will provide you with a challenging, stimulating and fulfilling
educational experience. Studying at Monroe will provide you a valuable perspective on both the professional and personal
capabilities necessary for your future success. 
 
Before you begin your studies, there are some administrative matters to attend to: 

● In your admissions portal, submit your acceptance intention.
● Pay the required $100 Acceptance Confirmation Fee.
● Qualify for your I20 by submitting financial ability.

 
 
Important Dates: 
September 6th, 2024:   First Day of Class 
September 17th, 2024:   Last day for late registration 
 
Please expect further communication detailing next steps. Should you have questions in the meantime, do not hesitate to
contact Asha Aloshious directly at +1 914-740-6489 (email: aaloshious@monroecollege.edu). 
 
Once again, congratulations on your acceptance. We look forward to having you join the Monroe community.   

 
Your Monroe College ID# 0274332 

This is your identification number throughout your attendance at Monroe College.
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Dr. Alex Ephrem 
Senior Vice President 
Monroe College


